
 

 
 

 

 

The fuel tank strap was removed from 
the Stinson 10A right wing last time.

The part was stripped, bead blasted and 
primered with self-etching primer.

CONTACT!
EAA Chapter 384, Brighton, MI

BRIGHTON SPORTPLANE ASSOCIATION
August 9, 2021

UPCOMING EVENTS AROUND THE 
AIRPORT 45G

YOUR LOCAL EAA OFFICERS

President – David Yegge   (810) 241-6328
Vice President – Jon Harris   (313) 909-3225
Treasurer – Rod Beckwith III  (517) 304-9241
Secretary – David Hubbard  (734) 395-2395
Trustee(s) at Large -
  Greg Pawczuk  (248) 935-3185
  Clint Ray  (810) 223-6819
YE Coordinator - Karl Vogelheim (812) 987-3600

- Saturday morning breakfast
Breakfast is served at the BAA House, on Hyne Road, 
every Saturday morning at 9:00am. 
- Pilot Proficiency Night
These will begin again afgter the Brighton Fly-In /
Cruise-in is behind us.

QThe next meeting of your EAA Chapter is
     Wednesday, August 11, 2021 at 7:00pm.
     The meeting will be in the EAA Hangar on the 
     east side of the runway.
     After the business of the meeting has 
     concluded, we will be working on the Stinson 
    10A.  Bring nitrile gloves and safety glasses.
Q OPEN INVATATION TO ALL - If you're a pilot in, 
     and around the Brighton Area or simply an 
     aviation enthusiast, please feel free to come to 
     our EAA Meeting and see what's going on.  Our 
     goal is to support aviation here in Brighton, MI
QThe September meeting is scheduled for 
      Wednesday, September 08, 2021 at 7:00pm.

Brighton Airport
Fly-in / Cruise - In

 Don't forget … this Saturday is our Fly-in / Cruise - 
In at Brighton Airport.  This is a mid-day event with 
airplanes, classic cars, hot dogs, brats and 
hamburgers.
We could use a few volunteers to help fill some of 
the needed posistions.  It would be great to have 
some of the EAA gang helping parking cars and 
airplanes.  Hope to see you this Saturday.



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sorry for the short newsletter ….. Too much Oshkosh, so little time


